
Celebrating the Success of the Club’s Humanitarian 
International Service 
 

Story and Video by Ed Kolybaba on Jul 08, 2022 

 
Congratulations to the club’s International Service Committee, under the leadership of club 
member Brenda Bell, for guiding the club in serving those in need throughout the 
world.  This guidance has enabled the club to finance successful humanitarian projects in 
Mexico, Honduras and Nepal. 
  
A comprehensive overview of these projects is detailed in the following video production, 
“The Members of the Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise Serve to Change Lives, 2020-2022,” 
produced by KCS Productions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The production produced in late April, was presented to the club members by Ed Kolybaba 
at their first regular meeting of the 2022-23 Rotary Year on July 08th.  
  
The production can also be viewed on YouTube via https://youtu.be/DtWFisAO0EU 
 

 

https://youtu.be/DtWFisAO0EU

